
 

Report D1 & D2 
Communication- Pride Report & Social Media 
February 15, 2025 
 
Dear Governor Toni and Cabinet, 
 
The Pride Report continues to be published in three locations for maximum access: via email 
distribution list, on the district website, and via the district Facebook page.  
 
Lion Jen Luttrell and I are working together to run a “top ten reasons to attend convention” 
countdown of Facebook posts to promote attendance at the District Convention. I have been 
utilizing Canva to create eye-catching posts, and pre-scheduling them to happen every week or 
two on Wednesdays. All convention materials (and the running top ten listing” are available on 
the District Website (including the delegate form) at https://www.e-
district.org/sites/district13oh5/index.php and https://www.e-
district.org/sites/district13oh5/page-11.php.  
 
The pre-scheduling function on Facebook is a great time-saver and if a Club or Lion would like 
to learn how to do that for their Club page, I am happy to help. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lion Christina Beargie 
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